The Knights of Columbus will be having their pancake breakfast after the 9:00 am and 11:00 .am masses on Sunday, Oct. 15 at the church basement.  Come down and join us.  Thank you for your support.

Our  Lady of the Hill K of C 
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses
The St. Vital CWL ladies are supporting the Canadian Blood Donors Clinic on Oct.18th at the Eaglemont Church from 3:30 – 7:30 p.m.  Please consider being a donor.  To sign up donate visit blood.ca. 

Sewing Bee! (no experience necessary)
The C.W.L., in partnership with "Dress a Girl Around the World", is inviting YOU to join us on Saturday, October 14th 9:30-12 noon in the church basement to sew 100% cotton dresses!   Please contact Teresa Ruzycki  campbell22@shaw.ca
Items needed: material (44" wide), thread & scissors, sewing machines (if you don't have one that's OK), extension cords, irons, 7" elastic, and double wide, double fold bias tape.

"Dress a Girl Around the World is a Campaign under Hope 4 Women International, bringing dignity to women around the world since 2006.  Hope 4 Women International is a nondenominational independent Christian organization.  Visit our website to learn more at Hope 4 Women International. 
We dream of a world in which every girl has at least one new dress.  We want girls to know that they are worthy, respected, and are loved by God."

Ladies Banquet on Nov 20th 
Tickets are $12. and available at church office or call Liz 929-6799 

Annual Red Mass
You are cordially invited to the St. Thomas More Lawyers’ Guild of Northern Alberta's annual Red Mass on Tuesday, November 21 at 5 p.m., at St. Joachim’s Church, 9928 – 110 Street, Edmonton. The Red Mass is a traditional way seeking divine guidance and support of the service rendered by judges and lawyers, but we welcome people of all faiths and all walks of life. This divine worship will be concelebrated by Archbishop Richard Smith and Bishop David Motiuk of the Ukrainian Eparchy of Edmonton. 
A former reception and dinner will follow; click on the poster link below for ticket details.

The upcoming Bible Study dates are:
October 23, 30, November 6, 13, 20, 27
No Bible Study in December
Resume in January 2018
@5012-55 Ave. @ 2:00 p.m. Call Eunice @ 780 929-6579.

40 Days for Life
From Wednesday, September 27, to Sunday, November 5, you’re invited to join other Christians for 40 Days for Life: 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. 

You’re also invited to stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil in the public right-of-way outside Women's Health Options at 12409 - 109A Avenue in Edmonton, You’re also invited to stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil in the public right-of-way outside Women's Health Options at 12409 - 109A Avenue in Edmonton, and also to help spread the word about this important community outreach.   Our parish has chosen October 17th as our day to support this cause but feel free to go anytime that may be convenient for you.  A sign up sheet will be on the bulletin board at the entrance of the church.  Any questions or more info, please contact Bonnie Fleming at 780-929-1248.

	



Come and See - St. Joseph Seminary
St. Joseph Seminary is hosting a Come and See Weekend on October 27-29. This is an awesome opportunity for men who are discerning a call to the priesthood, to come and check it out. Spend some time in our seminary community, ask questions, and get answers. If you are interested in attending the Come and See Weekend, or if you just want more information, please contact Father Marc Cramer, Vocations Director, at vocations@caedm.ca

Living in the Word of God
‘Hear the Word of God and Do It’
 Pope Francis said, "These are the two conditions in order to follow Jesus: to listen to the word of God, and to put it into practice. This is the Christian life – nothing more. Simple, simple. Maybe we’ve made it a little difficult, with many explanations that no one understands, but the Christian life is thus: listening to the Word of God and practicing it."  (Homily at Daily Mass, September 23, 2014)  https://caedm.ca/Letter  
 Please visit the web address above to download your copy of the Archbishop’s letter.  For parishioners who do not have online access, please pick up a hardcopy of the letter from the back of the church



LIFE & FAMILY 
Let us pray:  
 Generous God, you’ve prepared a banquet and invited us all. Help us remember we have not earned a place at the table. Teach us to attach ourselves to you alone, that we might use the gifts we have been given to share your life and generosity with all we meet. Protect us from believing we have earned your favour, and help trust that we can do all things through you. Amen. 
 The above prayer is from the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) in an effort to help link the Sunday liturgy with the national pastoral initiative for life and family

Project Jamaica is hosting an Octoberfest & International Dessert Buffet on Saturday, October 21st at St. Theresas Parish Hall (7508-29 Ave.), Edmonton.  Dinner served at 7:30 p.m., 50/50 draw, door prizes.  Music and Dancing.  Tickets $20.00 per person.  Children under 6 free.  Please bring a dessert from your culture.  All funds generated from this event will be used to support Project J9 initiatives in Jamaica.  For tickets or more information please contact Serge Larocque at 780-914-2413 or Joe & Dale Lauer at 780-929-6056.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]Turning to faith to find balance in life
Star of the North Retreat Centre is offering "I Will Give You Rest: Turning to our Faith to Find Balance in Our Lives," on Thursday, October 19. During this Slow Down Day with Sandy Prather, we will explore how our faith calls us to manage our mountain of stress, and find some concrete strategies for self-care. The day, 9:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., includes lunch. Registration is $40 and may done through www.starofthenorth.ca or 780-459-5511.

Star of the North Retreat Centre invites you to    Starfest! Fundraising Dinner and Silent Auction   5:30 pm on Friday, October 27  Santa Maria Goretti Centre Tickets: $75.00   Available online or call: 780-459-5511

Archdiocese Youth Rally
Youth Rally '17 takes, taking place at St. Joseph's High School in Red Deer on Saturday, October 28. This event is open to all youth Grades 7 to 12 and will feature amazing sessions and music with Face2Face Ministries from the Diocese of Saskatoon. The cost is $50 per person, which includes a free T-Shirt, food, and a dance. For more information or to register, please contact your parish or youth minister or contact youth@caedm.ca or call 403-392-2409. 

